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 Leyla Saadi COMMNT2015/2921/P 24/08/2015  16:23:53 I feel very let down by the Council for selling this small plot of land for development as it is 

immediately on the other side of our small gardens.  I do understand development will proceed in one 

form or another but think 3 houses is too many for such a small area and I am unhappy that the 

proposed houses will deprive us of light as our house is end of terrace and has the larger shop buildings 

from Chalk Farm Road immediately to the right of our house.
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